
Torben Carlsen speaks – Vlog 32

CONTACT US: e-mail: group.communication@dfds.com, phone: +45 24 40 00 43

Listen to Torben’s update from 6 November where he talks about:

The outbreak of Covid-19 on our Amsterdam-Newcastle service last week
Next Thursday, we will publish our Q3 results, and Torben and Karina will host a
global online townhall meeting and your are all invited (more information about this
will follow soon)

To be able to download the video and see it offline, please click here and

Go to the upper right corner of the screen and click on “Details”1.
Click the download icon2.
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https://www.screencast.com/t/i9pmnpG6rA

